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Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, who hath blessed us with all spiritual blessings in heavenly places in Christ.
Ephesians 1:3

March 2011
Dear Friends and Family,

It is with heart-felt gratitude that we thank you for your support of our ministry with New Tribes Mission.  We just cannot thank you enough for your part with us.
Our winter was unseasonably cold as it has been for most of the country.  Spring has finally arrived here in Sanford for which we are thankful; in fact, we have had a heat wave.  Just a week ago the air conditioner in our home “died.”  We are thankful to the Lord that we were able to get an air conditioner with a heat pump which will be much more efficient year ’round.
How amazing it is to us that the Lord gives us joy us as we minister in the Medical Plan office even though the new health care bill, as it stands now, is creating a tremendous amount of additional work.  We have developed a number of communication bulletins for our members.  It is hard to comprehend just how much the health care bill costs and how it will continue to do so. The costs of our Medical Plan have gone up substantially already, not to mention what it could be like in 2014.  Thank you for praying for us in this ministry.

Your prayers are appreciated for Linda’s parents who will both turn 93 this year, Lord willing.  They will also be celebrating their 70th Wedding Anniversary in April.  Although Mom and Dad are still living at home with the help of health care givers for eight hours each day, we can see that that are getting weaker as the months go by.  It is wonderful that they have been able to continue to stay in their own home.
In closing, we thank you once again for your prayers and for your very kind support.  

Joyfully in Christ,

John & Linda McGhee
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